
From: Phil Lewis <phil@theretiredaviator.com> 
Date: May 20, 2024 at 10:42:49 PM EDT 
To: CGCC Groups <cgcc@groups.io> 
Subject: [cgcc] Talladega 
 
Hi Everyone! 
 
This should be my last email. 
 
I spoke with Gary Nelson of Hendrick Auto about laps at Talladega, for this 
coming Saturday.  If you haven’t signed up yet, you can still show up and 
bring your credit card for $110 for a 5 lap session.  He said he should be able 
to get us all on the track at one time.  I’m hoping for at least 10 cars.  I told 
him it would be our club at around 10:00am.  You’ll need to arrive a little 
earlier than that to sign waivers, etc. 
 
Sign up for our CGCC participation HERE; Hurry! 
 
Don Bailey and I are leaving from the Kroger parking lot (Mars Hill and 
Stilesboro) at 9:00am.  But please feel free to just head to Talladega on your 
own.  Remember, we gain an hour going in that direction. 
 
Remember that 100% of all your donation goes to veterans. 
 
Hope to see you there, 
 
Phil 
 
PS: Scroll down to learn more about the event.  And sign up for it on their site 
HERE. 

https://cgcorvetteclub.com/regis.html
https://www.corvetteblogger.com/2024/04/23/drive-your-corvette-around-the-talladega-superspeedway-on-may-25-with-hendrick-driven-for-veterans/



